
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

As a reminder, there will be no school Monday, January 15th in observation of the Martin Luther 

King Jr. Holiday. 

 

Congratulations to our Spelling Bee winner, Taylor Yang, an 8th grader who is a 3 time winner 

and our 1st runner up, Jahvon Benjamin a 6th grader. 

 

Benchmarks will take place Tuesday through Friday of this week. All students will take 

assessments in reading and math. 8th graders will also take a science assessment.  

 

Basketball will play on Tuesday of this week at Southwest and Wrestling will be home on 

Tuesday and Thursday against Southwest and Ferndale.   

 

Well, that will do it for this week.  

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 


